

April 19, 2018

Guilford County Attn: Robin Keller Clerk to the Board PO Box 3427 Greensboro, NC 27402

Dear Robin:

The Town Council of the Town of Jamestown recently voted to reappoint Robert Lichauer to serve as one of our ETJ Members on the Town of Jamestown Planning Board with the term to expire on 4/1/2023. This will be Mr. Lichauer's first full term. He had been serving the unexpired term of one of our former Members.

The Town Council also voted to appoint Jason Spangler as an ETJ Alternate Member on the Town of Jamestown Planning Board. The Town does not typically put a term expiration date on an Alternate Member.

Below, please find the contact information for these two appointees. We submit these appointees for approval by the Guilford County Commissioners. Please let me know if you need any further information.

Mr. Robert Lichauer 5505 Graymont Drive Greensboro, NC 27407

Katte McBride

Mr. Jason Spangler 210 Woodmont Rd. Jamestown, NC 27282

Kindest Regards,

Katie McBride Town Clerk

Town of Jamestown